
From:
To: Legal Affairs and Community Safety Committee
Subject: Concern at removing the necessity of providing ID before voting
Date: Thursday, 9 April 2015 5:49:25 PM

This removal of ID could be an open sesame to electoral fraud.   Why remove any safety
requirements.    Carol O'Connell,    Rangeview Park,  Tolga.   Q. 4882. 
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